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June 27, 2023 
 
Yampa Valley Airport Commission 
P.O. Box 1060 
Hayden, CO 81639 

 
Re: Nomination to fill Seat Three - General Business 

 
Dear Yampa Valley Airport Commission: 

 

Chris Nichols’ term in Seat Three - General Business will expire on June 30th, 2023. Per the Yampa 
Valley Airport Commission IGA approved on August 13, 2020, the City of Craig nominates Randy 
Looper for appointment to Seat Three - General Business, a four-year term and Chris Nichols as the 
alternate. 

 

The City of Craig was notified of the upcoming opening and during their June 13th, 2023 council 
meeting solicited recommendations to fill the upcoming openings. 
 
Mr. Looper engages in various board and committees within the City of Craig and Moffat County 
and is recognized for his work supporting local business owners to both retain and expand their 
businesses in Craig and Moffat County. We know that Randy will be an engaged and valuable 
member of the YVAC and will be a thoughtful voice sharing the business community’s perspective, 
as well as serving as an ambassador of the YVAC within our county’s business community. 

 

Please contact me via email at pbrixius@ci.craig.co.us  if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Brixius 
City Manager 
City of Craig  
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